
Roy Wong - MP06_0335 Mod 3 & MP06_0209 Mod 5 - West Keira 

  
Reference is made to your letter dated 14 February 2013 regarding the subject modifications. 
  
RMS has reviewed the information provided and has no objections to the modifications in principle.  
  
Chris Millet 
Manager Land Use Development 
Southern Region 
  
T 02 4221 2570  F 02 4221 2777 
www.rms.nsw.gov.au 
 
Roads and Maritime Services 
90 Crown St Wollongong NSW 2500  
PO Box 477 Wollongong 2520 
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: This e-mail and any attachment to it are intended only to be read or used by the named addressee. It is confidential and 
may contain legally privileged information. No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by any mistaken transmission to you. Roads and 
Maritime Services (RMS) is not responsible for any unauthorised alterations to this e-mail or attachment to it. Views expressed in this message 
are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of RMS. If you receive this e-mail in error, please immediately delete it from 
your system and notify the sender. You must not disclose, copy or use any part of this e-mail if you are not the intended recipient. 

From:    MILLET Chris P <Chris.MILLET@rms.nsw.gov.au>
To:    "information@planning.nsw.gov.au" <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    2/19/2013 8:26 AM
Subject:   MP06_0335 Mod 3 & MP06_0209 Mod 5 - West Keira 
CC:    "roy.wong@planning.nsw.gov.au" <roy.wong@planning.nsw.gov.au>
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